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23rd October 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank you for your support during this challenging time. As we continue to follow 
Government Guidelines, we ask for your support to continue over half term. 
 
Please let us know if- 

 Anyone in your household tests positive for Covid-19. 

 You have been told to self-isolate by the NHS Test and Trace system. 
 
You must let us know by emailing – dunstallhillprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk and 
we will get in contact with you.  
 
Remember, it is a legal requirement to self-isolate if you test positive or are told to self-
isolate by NHS Test and Trace.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a great half term break. Please continue to 
follow Government Guidelines and stay safe. We look forward to seeing you back on   
Tuesday 3rd November. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr L Fellows 
Head of School 
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